TELEPHONE No. 184,

Reference

Llod's Register of Shipping,
Dock Chambers,

[Sarry3 8th. November 1935,

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 23rd. August
last, respecting the Inquiry to be held regarding the loss
of the steamer "LA CRESCENTA", I beg to inform you that I
have today been summoned to appear for that purpose at the
Institution of Civil Engineers.

I understand that I am to be further advised by the
Solicitor to the Board of Trade, as to the date I shall be

required to give evidence.

With regard to the Staff in this office, I think it g

advisable to point out to you, that should the present pressure
of work in this district continue it will be neceszary for a
relief to be sent during my absence.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

The Secretary,
LONDON.







